
November 7, 2018 

 

 

At 6:30 pm, Supervisor Gayle Ashbery called to order the Special Meeting of the Town 

Board of the Town of Carlton.  Present were the following Board members:  Councilman 

Jeffery Gifaldi, Councilman John Fitzak, Councilwoman Deborah Yockel and 

Councilman Dana Woolston  

 

The Pledge of allegiance was said. 

At 6:33 Mrs. Ashbery requested to open the public hearing Motion by Mr. Fitzak second 

by Mr. Woolston and carried 

Mrs. Ashbery stated that in the in the 2019 Budget there is not Town Tax increase.  

Mrs. Ashbery requested if there is anybody that wants to be heard.  

At 6:35 with all people being heard Mrs. Ashbery closed the Public Hearing. 

 

At 6:36 a motion by Mr. Woolston to adjourn the regular meeting second by Mr. Fitzak 

and carried. 

 


